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Fwd: Council File 11-2130-S4 (Safety Improvements on Rowena)
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City of Los Angeles Mail - Fwd: Council File 11-2130-S4 (Safety Improvements on Rowena)

John White <john.white@lacity.org>
To: City Clerk Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>

Wed, Jun 12, 2019 at 7:40 AM

Please attach the CF as a communication from the public

----------Forwarded message----------
From: Sarah Ullman <sarah.ullman@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Jun 11,2019 at 3:57 PM
Subject: Council File 11-2130-S4 (Safety Improvements on Rowena)
To: <john.white@lacity.org>
Cc: <david.ryu@lacity.org>, <councilmember.bonin@lacity.org>, Nicholas Greif <nicholas.greif@lacity.org>

Dear City Council Transportation Committee,

I'm writing in support of funding for added safety improvements on Rowena. I am a member of the Silver Lake Neighborhood 
Council, but I am writing as an individual on this matter; Our Council will not meet before your vote so we could not prepare 
a CIS.

I'm in strong support of added safety improvements, and especially protected bike lanes. Members of our community 
deserve to be safe in their chosen mode of transportation, and we must engineer our streets to accommodate multi-modal 
transportation to help them do that. Many, many constituents have expressed this opinion to me while canvassing: It's scary 
to be anything other than a car on an LA road.

I am a cyclist and use my bike to commute to work a few times a week. A bike is cheaper than a car, it's better for the 
environment, and it's good for my mental health to exercise twice each day. I started commuting by bike to aid in the city's 
climate change goals. The climate change crisis is dire, and each individual needs to take action.

But the City can help, too: let's engineer our roads to decrease traffic collisions and fatalities. Funding for safety 
improvements on Rowena, and especially protected bike lanes, will go a long way towards helping people feel safe as they 
use our roads and help our climate.

Thank you,

Sarah Ullman
sarahullman.com // @thesillysully

John A. White 
Legislative Assistant 
Transportation Committee 
Trade, Travel, and Tourism Committee 
(213) 978-1072
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6/12/2019

Fwd: Support Funding for Rowena’s Safety
1 message

City of Los Angeles Mail - Fwd: Support Funding for Rowena's Safety

John White <john.white@lacity.org>
To: City Clerk Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>

Wed, Jun 12, 2019 at 10:43 AM

please attach this email to CF 11-2130-s4 as a communication from the public

----------Forwarded message----------
From: Jai M <mmguluu@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Jun 12, 2019 at 10:41 AM 
Subject: Support Funding for Rowena’s Safety 
To: <john.white@lacity.org>

Dear LA City,

My name isMandy and I am writing in support of funding for improved safety measures on Rowena 
Avenue in Silver Lake.

I am currently residing on Rowena.

I just wanted to send out a supporting message to support for Rowena’s street safety.

Thank you, 
Mandy

John A. White 
Legislative Assistant 
Transportation Committee 
Trade, Travel, and Tourism Committee 
(213) 978-1072
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